
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8 November 2017 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

PRIVATE MUSIC TUITION FOR 2018 
 

If your daughter is currently undertaking private music tuition she will automatically be placed on her current 

teachers’ roll for 2018. Please confirm this by competing and returning the slip below by Wednesday 22 

November. Parents do not need to fill in a new application form. 

 

However, if your daughter is wanting to discontinue lessons in 2018, we ask that you please email directly to 

the Music Department at music@stmargarets.qld.edu.au or complete and return the slip below also no later 

than Wednesday 22 November 2017. 
 

Thank you for your ongoing support of the Music Department. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 

 

Mr Brad King 

Head of Performance 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- --------- 
 

Private Music Tuition 2018 

Please return to the Music Department in SHOR no later than Wednesday 22 November 2017 

 

 

Student’s Name: ______________________________  Year/Form: _____________ 

 

  My daughter will be continuing private music tuition in 2018. 

  My daughter will be discontinuing private music tuition in 2018 on the following instrument/s: 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent’s Name: _______________________________ 

 

 

Parent’s Signature: _____________________________  Date: __________________ 

mailto:music@stmargarets.qld.edu.au

